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Dear Friends,  

Almost a year ago, Paul Trementozzi appointed us as the new directors of Europe’s 
Children, an initiative of the Europe Region to reach and 
disciple the 80 million children in the 32 countries of 
Europe. We were first appointed in 1988 with AGWM and 
served in Honduras until 2007. Then transferred to Spain 
and currently live in Córdoba, Spain, where we collaborate 
with the Spanish Assemblies of God seminary and several 
national and European children’s ministry programs.  

Our plan is to build upon the previous director’s 
accomplishments and increase the influence of Europe’s 
Children focusing on promoting children’s ministry to 
national and local leaders by providing training for and equipping children’s workers. Due 
to the needs and opportunities, we will also seek to invite experienced children’s workers 
to serve in Europe.  

Please pray for the us and the children of Europe who desperately need the good news of 
the gospel. 

We are excited about the future of Europe’s Children.  Through the years, Europe’s 
Children has ministered through evangelism teams, funding for camps, Vacation Bible 
School feeding programs, the Children’s Ministry Network, Energia, a biennial children’s 
workers’ conference that workers from many European countries attend, and there is so 
much more to come. 



Here are a few ways Europe’s Children this year has helped different children’s ministry 
throughout Europe. 

Patti McClung- Slovakia 
“THANK YOU for directing the Energia Children’s 
Conference in Budapest! It is always a joy to come 
and bring nationals with us.  THANK YOU for 
helping with the cost of the 13 others we brought 
from Slovakia!!  Such a BLESSING! 

 
Ariel Rainey- Spain 
“We are so very thankful for the funds that  
you provide to do some of our large-scale  
events such as our "Back to School" event, Oasis Christmas, 
and our summer camps--from the paper plates to the door 
prizes, the balloon decorations to the backpacks, you have 
made these community connections possible, and I'm very 
thankful for that generosity and commitment to the active, 
visible love of Jesus for the ‘least of these.’ ” 

 

Maritza Dominguez- Macedonia 
“I work at the Children's Ministry in Macedonia, 
which includes Macedonian, Albanian and Gypsy 
families. We perform many activities, one of them 
required the use of a projector. Since we did not 
have any projector, we missed countless 
opportunities to show movies, power point and other 
important information to the children and parents. 
Thanks to Europe's Children, because last month 
they donated a mini projector to us. It’s a great gift!  
Now that we have it, we can share more information 
with the kids and families and spread a better 
message.” 

Please consider giving to Europe's Children. Your gift, small or large, enriches not only the 
lives of the 80 million children in Europe but also the missionaries that work with them all 
across the continent. It makes a difference! Thank you! 

You are receiving this letter because you have had contact with Europe’s Children in the past. If 
you would no longer like to receive mail updates, please send an email to 

europeschildren@agmd.org.

There are many ways to connect with Europe’s Children!   
Search for us on these sites or at www.europeschildren.org.  
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